
 

 
 
Dear colleagues and friends, 
 
I would like to express my gratitude for the 
valuable contributions you made to our EMN 
congress in Pecs which was excellently 
organized by Prof. András Büki. 
 
 It is only through the contribution of each 
participant that the scope of Cooperation, 
Science and Friendship to the benefit of the 
patient can be achieved in the spirit of EMN.  
 
And I take this opportunity to also 
congratulate Prof. András Büki for being 
elected President of the Hungarian 
Neurosurgical Society and wish him all the 
best. 
 
Fourteen invited speakers, from 11 
countries, honored our invitation to the 23rd 
EMN Congress in Pecs.  
 
 
We were pleased to welcome a new elected 
EMN member: Waldemar Kosziewski. 
Professor Alexandru Vlad Ciurea, Professor 
Zbigniew Czernicki received the distinction of 
Honorary Member of our Academy.  
 
Klaus von Wild Honorary Lecture was held by Prof. Lars Hillered with the topic: “Translational 
Research on Traumatic Brain Injury- a 30- year Perspective”. 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
We enjoyed the social program, 
scheduled in the most representative 
places in Pecs, a beautiful city with a 
rich historical and educational 
background.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
During the Congress, the places of the next Annual EMN Meetings were fixed:  

• 2019 Warsaw 

• 2020 Salzburg- Anniversary Edition  
 

 
We would like to invite all EMN 
members to participate in our 24th  

EMN Congress in Warsaw! 

 

Prof. Ioan-Ștefan Florian  
EMN President 


